
Personnel Report 
May 17, 2017 

 

 
1. Retirement of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter from middle school resource teacher Kathi 

Rozum announcing her intentions to retire at the end of the 2016-17 school year.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approves the retirement of Kathi Rozum, resource 

teacher, effective the end of the 2016-17 school year.  

 
2.    Employment of Personnel 

Director of Special Education Debbie Lubeck is recommending to employ the 

following personnel for the 2017-18 school year. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education employ the following personnel for the 2017-18 

school year: 

 

Name Position Salary 

 

Michelle Interrante 

 

Elementary Resource 

Teacher 

 

$ 37,954 (was our employee 

for 2016-17) 

 

 

Lacey Peters 

 

Part Time (.50 FTE) Sp/Lang 

Pathologist 

 

$ 25,870.50 (MA12, Step 7) 

 
 

 

 

 


